
March 25th, 1927

Dr. Charles Chilton,
Rector, Canterbury College, 
University of New Zealand, 
Christchurch,
S'ew Zealand.

Dear Sirs-

Thank you very much for sending 
me copies of Dr. J. P. Lotsy’s lectures on Evolution, 
also lectures I and II of the "'Ilding Memorial 
Leotures.

I am passing- the former on to 
the Head of our Department of Botany, who will, 1 
know, he very glad of the opportunity of reading them.

I shall he much interested in 
reading the Wilding Lectures, as McGill University is 
also a oo-eduoational institute, having admitted 
women to study as early as 1884.

This letter will also acknowledge 
a copy of the 5Zrd Annual Report of Canterbury College, 
which is much appreciated.

Again thanking you for yourcourtesy, I am.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


